
 
*  Please note – October’s meeting is on a Wednesday in Room N-2 

Regular Meeting 

Kenosha County Board of Health 

Monday, January 11th, 2016 

Immediately Following the Reorganizational Meeting 

Kenosha County Job Center/Human Services Building 

8600 Sheridan Road 

S-10 Conference Room 
 

 

A G E N D A 
 
 

1. Call to Order, Chairman 

2. Approval of Minutes of November 9, 2015 

3. Public Comments 

4. Chairman’s Comments 

5. Presentations 

a. Kenosha County Comprehensive Home Visiting Program (KCCHVP) – 

Nurse Family Partnership (NFP) & Early Head Start (EHS) – Elizabeth 

Smith, NFP Supervisor & Lori Peters, EHS/Team Leader 

b. CAPSTONE PROJECT / RLP – Gwen Perry-Brye, CSD 

c. HUD-Lead Hazard Control and Healthy Homes Grant – Greg Vogel, Lead 

Hazard Control Project Coordinator 

6. Health Officer/Director’s Report 

7. Corporation Counsel’s Report 

8. Other Business as Allowed by Law 

9. Closing Board Comments 

10. Adjournment 
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Remaining Meetings 
 

February 8, 2016 

April 11, 2016  June 13, 2016 

October 12, 2016* November 14, 2016 

 

 COUNTY OF KENOSHA 

 
John T. Jansen, Director             Cynthia Johnson, Director, Health Officer 
Department of Human Services            Division of Health Services 

Job Center / Human Services Building 
8600 Sheridan Road, Suite 600 

Kenosha, WI  53143-6515 
Phone  (262) 605-6700 

Fax:  (262) 605-6715 

 

 


